Class Charts
Sent 07 Sep 2022 14:56
Dear Parent/ Carer
Just to inform you that ‘Satchel one’ our online homework platform ended on 31st August 2022, all students accounts were closed on this date.
From September we will be rolling out our new platform called ‘Class charts’ and students will be introduced to this in school.
Parent information on this platform will also be rolled out later in the term.
Thank you
Hillcrest School and Sixth Form Centre
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